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CALENDAR

Adult Class: Calvin Arnold - Fellowship Hall
High School Class: Pete Tidei- Room #5

Kids Class: Linda Seals/Mary Munsell - Room #2

Adult Class: Dan Hirschfeld - Auditorium/Sanctuary
Women’s Class: Beth Crawford- Class Room #3
High School Class: James Tidei - Class Room #5

K-6th Grade: Mary Munsell - Class Room #1
Pre-K Class: Linda Seals - Class Room #2

Infant Class: Sarabeth Tidei - Class Room #7

Class on Sundays @ 9:30 a.m.

Class on Wednesdays @ 7 p.m.

SERVICES

Worship Service on Sunday at 10:30am
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January 2024

Serving Today

Today’s Preacher

Today’s Reading

Calvin Arnold

Thank you for joining us today.

14

WELCOME!January 14- Church Potluck in
Fellowship Hall after Worship Service

January 20 - Men's Breakfast in
Fellowship Hall @ 8am

ANNOUNCEMENTS - Dan Hirschfeld

SONG LEADER - Wes Seals

1st PRAYER - Elton Schmidt

2nd PRAYER - Ben Hirschfeld

LORD’S SUPPER - Joseph Morrow

READING - Dalton McCoy

CLOSING PRAYER - Jerry Munsell

Psalms 62:5-8
5. My soul, wait in silence for God only,
For my hope is from Him. 6. He only is

my rock and my salvation, My
stronghold; I shall not be shaken. 7. On

God my salvation and my glory rest;
The rock of my strength, my refuge is in

God. 8. Trust in Him at all times, O
people; Pour out your heart before

Him; God is a refuge for us.

TODAY’S THOUGHT

  Faith is patience with mystery.
Richard Rohr



SONG LEADER
Wes Seals

1st PRAYER
Eddie Lee
READING

Bobbie Seals

PREACHER
Calvin Arnold

ANNOUNCEMENTS
Dan Hirschfeld
SONG LEADER

Andrew Hartman
1st PRAYER
Peter Tidei

2nd PRAYER
 Gary Wiles

LORD’S SUPPER
Joseph Morrow

READING
Riley Jones

CLOSING PRAYER
Scott Helgeson

Serving 1/17

Serving 1/21

PRAYER LIST

ANY NEWS OR UPDATES?
Please send items for the bulletin to:

info@kearneychurchofchrist.org

DEVOTIONALCHURCH FAMILY

Brenda Kinsman
Laurie Helgeson

Bob Shearer
Gary Whaley

Elaine Harms
Orlin Wentz
Sonny Sidlo

Jeannie Seals
John Foster

Stamped & addressed cards for those listed
here and on our prayer list are available in

the south corner of the foyer.

Please contact Carmen Aufrecht with any
changes or questions

Card Corner

Children are a gift from God- Luca Clark; Born January 8th to Alan and Ash Clark. 6lbs. 2oz. 
Raphael Titus Tidei born January 11th to Sarahbeth and James Tidei. 7lbs. 1oz.
What a beautiful way to start the year!! Welcome baby boys, you are so loved!

East Hill Church of Christ- York Ne. Will be hosting a seminar on A Christian Guide to Fighting
for Your Marriage. There is a $75 dollar fee per couple. Further information will be posted on

the board in the foyer.
Community Helping Day- More information coming to you soon. We will be looking forward to

it in February.

Richard and Diana Danielson

Luca Clark- As stated above Luca was born on January 8th. He was 3 weeks before his expected date,
Luca had some breathing issues the day of his birth and is expected to stay in the NICU for 7 days. As of

now he has been improving with everyday.
Eddie Lee- Has been dealing with upper respiratory issues for some time. Prayers that he recovers soon.

John Foster- Prayers that the Veterans Home is able to take John in, and help care for his health issues.
Juanita Alvarez- (Stephanie Alvarez’s mother) Diagnosed with breast cancer. It has spread to her other
breast and lymph nodes. She is getting more tests done to see if it has spread further throughout her

body. Many prayers for her, and Stephanie at this time!
Lisa Trausch- Has an upcoming appointment to get a 3D skull flap. She says a few words and is able to

hold hands with her husband. Small steps but very thankful. Please continue to keep her in our prayers.
Ken Whaley- Answered prayers!! He was able to come home on Tuesday! Thank you Lord for seeing him

through these tough times.
Steve Nelson- (Linda Seals father) Prayers that his MRI that he had on Friday, January 12th,  comes back

with a good report.

Continue to pray for
Lillie- (Elton and Beth Schmidt’s granddaughter) Hip surgery scheduled for January 29th.
Joshua Fuoss- Prayers for a quick solution for his health concerns.
Heather Ellis- Surgery that is scheduled for January 23rd.
Sonny Sidlo- Finding a new place of residence. 
Betty Munsell- Comfort and peace, while she endures her struggles with health.

FUTURE SHOCK ABSORBERS

Why do so many people fear the future? Each generation seems
to look down the road a few years and predict the world will get
worse rather than better. Alvin Toffler’s Future shock was a peek
into an uncertain future that unsettled many of its six million or
so readers. Prophecy books seem to be perpetual bestsellers-

the more doom and gloom the better.
Usually when God sent a prophet, the messenger had a dire

warning about the future--if things didn’t change. Yet where God
is involved, a forthcoming unpleasant situation is never the end.
God sees beyond coming exiles, beyond sieges and destruction,

and beyond terrible wars and earthquakes; he assures his
people of restoration and renewal. That’s why letters in

Revelation--with descriptions of horrific beasts, Armageddon,
hundred pound hailstones, and martyrs--were sent to seven

churches as an encouragement. The unmistakable truth of the
book of Revelation is that God is in control, Jesus is coming

soon, and God’s people can look forward to a new heaven, a
new earth, and an as-yet-unrealized intimacy with him.

 We may not be able to influence the future of the world to any
degree, but we have much to say about our future. If we cling to

God’s inseparable love, we have nothing to fear.

I am convinced that neither death nor life, neither angels or demons,
neither present or future... will be able to separate us from the love of God

that is in Christ Jesus our Lord. - Romans 8;38-39
Christopher Hudson, and Stan Campbell


